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Membership Drive

 

You can still join for $55

Village Yard Sale

 Spring Rec Clean Up
April 8 -10th 

Rain Date April 17th

Summer (Date TBD)

Golf Outing
September (Date TBD)

(Date TBD)
MVCA Holiday Party

160
current

members

200
our GOAL

Your membership funds
help maintain the Rec
which helps maintain

YOUR property values!

 

Be the Change

Please reach out to our own 
Event Committee Director

Sherry Alling

412-600-0965

 

      Come on out April 8th, 9th & 10th and help us get our Rec
ready for the coming season. 

There are many fallen branches, leaves and other debris from this 
past winter that will need removed. The baseball field needs 

attention and we are planning on a BIG load of mulch that needs 
to be spread around the playground.The paths through the wooded 
areas could use some TLC along with clearing out fallen trees. The 
benches in the play ground area will be sanded and painted as well 

as some of the 6x6 boarded will be replaced prior to April 10th.

The 10th will also be an opportunity to verify your membership 
status, meet your new board and discuss the upcoming projects at 
the Rec with any of us. We have many brand new board members, 

a few returning from last year and many years ago. 

We truly look forward to doing this with our village and to 
maintain a safe and fun environment.

It would be helpful if 
volunteers could bring any of 
the following:
- rakes
- shovels
- leaf blower
- weed wacker
- chainsaws

Rec Clean-Up

Rain date:
April 17th

Please go to our website, sign up 
to volunteer, helping your village!

This will be a 3 day event.
 Sign Up for your favorite activity on our website.
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MVCA 2021 members

Continued on page 3
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Allen, Timothy & Longenecker
Alling, Sherry & Wayne
Bakowski, Daryl & Christine
Barbarino, Vincent & Michela
Bell, Brittany
Berlando, Virginia & Corcoran
Bisesi, Jason & Amy
Blondin, Megan
Borne, Jason & Tracy
Bowen, Lisa & Gene
Bradburn, Skip & Debbie
Bratetich, Stephen & Louise
Braun, David & Camilla
Brimmeier, Joseph IV & Christie
Broderick Tiffany & Tim
Brown, Dennis & Linda
Buczkowski, David
Bickar, James & Patricia
Burkovich, Craig & Irene
Burtnett, Rich & Betty
Butler, Stephen & Lisa 
Buttenfield, Paul & Elaine
Carlson, Warren & Leah
Ceraminaro, Dominick & Kacey
Coda, Jackie & Gil
Conaway, Eric & Kelly
Connery, Shannon
Connor, Ethan & Michelle
Currieri, Vincent
D'Allesandro, Dustin & Nichole
Dalton, Jason & Gulzat
Davis, James & Joann
Deasy, Thomas & Christina
Dillard, Ted and Ann
Dolan, Daniel & Stacy
Donahue, Brion & Joan
Dvorsky, Brad & Rachel
Fabrizio, Robert & Janet

Be the Change

Falchetti, Anzania & Jackson
Fedorchak, Robert & Laura
Foltyn, Leon & Lisa
Galbraith, John & Mary Beth
Galioto, Thomas & Carol
Gardner, Fred & Peg
Garrity, Kevin & Louise
Gavin, Tom & Gerry
Gebhardt, Jerome & Anne Marie
Gettens, Kristen & Randall
Gil, Amanda
Grandstaff, Denise & James
Gruber, Thomas & Joanne
Hares, Lamia
Heiber, Carol
Heiber, Phillip & Amber
Herman, Russell & Kimberly
Hill, Mitchell & Cori
Hollebeek, Timothy Stacy
Homer, Alex & Mackrides
Hooten, Elizabeth & Wyse
Horn, Fredrick & Rachel Baron
Hursen, Thomas & Martha
Ice, Jenny & Jim
Ignelzi, Michael & Debra
Iorio, Danielle & Bryan Raygor
Janeda, Suzanne & Barbara
Jesky, Charles
Joos, Barbara
Judt, Sue
Kanoy, Ryan & Centrella, Alex
Karellas, Nicholas & Jeannette
Kershaw, Erin, Dave
King, Nathaniel & Amber
Kirsch, Bruce & Kimberly
Klein, John & Irene
Kroll, Chelle
Labrakopoulos, George & Lisa

You have been 
heard!

Your NEW 2021 board has 
taken the input from the 

2020 opinion survey, 
regarding motorized 

recreational vehicles at the 
Rec. Please know we are  
investigating next steps. 

Stay tuned and stay safe, 
more to come.

It takes a village
Last month we listed the MVCA board 

members. Stay tuned as our goal is to load 
past newsletters on our website 

www.McKnightVillage.org

This month, we are acknowledging additional 
volunteers that serve on various committees.

We are actively seeking more volunteers & 
would be thrilled to hear your ideas.Please give 

us the chance to work with you, let us know 
what role fits your time & passions.

GOLF OUTING
   Justin Pichora, committee head
  Vinnie Barbarino  (Seeking 2 more)

FOOD TRUCKS
    Denise Grandstaff

LITTLE FREE LIBRARY
    Beth Seiler, Lisa Weaver, Debbie Sucha,   
    Adele Stokan, Leslie Stokan

GARBAGE COLLECTION
    Adele Stokan, Leslie Stokan, Bruce Kirsch

REC MAINTENANCE
    Clint Sponseller, Dave Salopek,
    & our youth Conner Metzler

SUMMER ADULT SOFTBALL GAME
    Danielle Iorio

FAMILY SUMMER FESTIVAL / PIG ROAST
          ***** Big need *****
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Do
n’t 

see yo
ur name? 
ought you paid?
Please reach out to our own 
Membership Directors

Ann & Ted Dillard

540-327-3372
sadillard22@gmail.com

Lipinski, Robert
Lord, James & Kimberly
Lowery, Michael & Pamela
Mahlmann, Jeanne
Mahoney, Peter & Mary Ellen
Maier, Joanne
Malone, Georgene
Marshall, Doug & Tracy
Mascari,Rose Marie Revocable Trust
McEwen, Kris & Marlene
McGinnis, Colin & Weaver, Cory
McKay, Thomas & Regina
McKnight Comm Methodist Church
Metzler, Matthew & Shannon
Miller, Luke & Christy
Miller, Ruth Ann
Mitton, Sherry
Moffa, Guy & Judith
Morrisey, Dean & Jacqueline
Mozdien, John & Leighann
Murphy, Edward III, & Gloria
Naughton, Eric & Mary
Newara, Mark & Melissa Clark
Noel, Jennifer & Schetley, Daniel
Okonski, Justin & Janet
O'Neill, Jerry & Ann
Paschel, Regis & Marcia Lesikiewicz
Perry, Thomas & Donna
Petrunia, Mark & Lisa
Phelps, Patrick & Bobbie
Pichora, Kristin & Justin
Posel, Jane & Mark
Potter, Josh & Kathleen
Power, Craig & Irene
Preston, Gina & Reynolds, Mark
Pusateri, Frank & Elizabeth
Quinton, Richard & Patricia
Revak, Nicholas & Lynn
Richey, Charlie & Sue

Robb, Keith
Rodgers, Paul
Rogers, Ted & Andrea
Safko, Robert & Jessica
Salopek, David & Tracilynn
Sartain, Noelle & Quinten
Sarver, Paul & Angela
Schindler, Dale & Rita
Seiler, Ed & Beth
Sencak, John & Melissa
Shelley, Joshua & Brandy
Shevchenko, Vitali & Karyna
Shifter, Jeffrey & Adrianne
Signorella, Troy & Anthony
Smith, Ian & Kathryn
Smith, Jeffrey & Christine
Smith, Jeffrey & Susan
Smith, Thomas & Lorraine
Sponseller, Brandi & Clint
Steudler, Paul & Joan
Stewart, Ronald
Stokan, Adele & Leslie
Stone, Kevin & Kanzler
Stoof, Ronald & Shirley
Strauss, Mark & Beth

MVCA 2021 membersPlease welcome your

Be the Change

Stuchell, Patricia & John
Sucha, John& Debbie
Sumic, Paul & Ursula
Suresh, Arvind
Suto, Lynn & Timothy
Szivos, Michael
Tedesco, Lisa
Thomas, Bob & Sue
Travers, Bruce & Carmen, Robyn
Urban, Laura & George
Valeriano, Alan & Kimberly
Viega, Charles & Amanda
Walker, Jacob & Stephanie
Waters, Danielle
Watson, Linda & Bernard
Weaver, Daniel & Lisa
Weckley, Nancy
Wells, Douglas & Elizabeth
West, Kory & Colby
Wiles, Stephen
Wisniewski, Ted & Elizabeth
Zahratka, Nicholas & Julie
Zangaro, Daniel & Cheryl
Zellhoefer, Anne
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